
McGill University
MONTREAL

746 UNIVERSITY STREET
TELEPHONE: UPTOWN 6920

FACULTY OF LAW

November 30th, 1921.

The Principal,
:cGill University,

Montreal.

Dear Principal:
In acknowledging your letter of the 28th Novem­

ber^ I need hardly say that it never occurred to me 
to doubt the correctness of your attitude in all your 
relations with the Faculty and its individual members.

With your position, as explained in the latter 
part of your letter, I am in entire agreement.

Very sincerely yours,
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